
 
 
 

 
 
 

Date  : 4th August 2021 
Subject  : Overpaid Rental 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Please be reminded that you need to pay for your monthly rental 
every month not later than 7th of the month. We would like to 
advised you to carefully plan your payment according to your stay 
period to avoid any overpaid rental once you checked out.  
 
Any overpaid rental will not be refunded due to complexity of 
internal procedures. Your cooperation and understanding in this 
matter is highly appreciated.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Management 
UBDCorp Sdn Bhd 

 


